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Right here, we have countless ebook Crispin The Cross Of Lead 1 Avi and collections to check out. We additionally
find the money for variant types and moreover type of the books to browse. The suitable book, fiction, history,
novel, scientific research, as skillfully as various supplementary sorts of books are readily to hand here.
As this Crispin The Cross Of Lead 1 Avi, it ends in the works beast one of the favored ebook Crispin The Cross Of
Lead 1 Avi collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to look the amazing book to have.
1997-10-01 Maura O'Connell, 15, and her brother,
Patrick, 12, escape Ireland's brutal poverty with only
the belongings in their bundles and tickets for ocean
passage. Sir Laurence Kirkle, 11, flees a life of
privilege to seek justice. When fate brings them
ogether, the three join forces in a daring scheme that
may lead to freedom and glory...or dire consequences.
Midnight Magic Avi 1999 In Italy in 1491, Mangus the
magician and his apprentice are summoned to the castle
of Duke Claudio to determine if his daughter is indeed
being haunted by a ghost. Reissue.
The Player King Avi 2017-10-17 “Swiftly moving and
utterly engrossing.” —Shelf Awareness Parents’ Choice
Recommended From Newbery Award–winning author Avi comes
the gripping and amazingly true tale of a boy plucked
from the gutter to become the King of England. England,
1486. King Henry VII has recently snatched the English
Crown and now sits on the throne, while young Prince
Edward, who has a truer claim, has apparently
disappeared. Meanwhile, a penniless kitchen boy named
Lambert Simnel is slaving away at a tavern in
Oxford—until a mysterious friar, Brother Simonds, buys
Lambert from the tavern keeper and whisks him away in
the dead of night. But this is nothing compared to the
secret that the friar reveals: You, Lambert, are
actually Prince Edward, the true King of England! With
the aid of the deceitful Earl of Lincoln, Brother

Something Upstairs Avi 2010 After moving to Providence,
Rhode Island, Kenny discovers that his new house is
haunted by the spirit of a black slave boy who asks
Kenny to return with him to the early nineteenth century
and prevent his murder by slave traders.
The Counterclockwise Heart Brian Farrey 2022-02-01 Tick
. . . tick . . . tick . . . Time is running out in the
empire of Rheinvelt. The sudden appearance of a strange
and frightening statue foretells darkness. The
Hierophants—magic users of the highest order—have fled
the land. And the shadowy beasts of the nearby
Hinterlands are gathering near the borders, preparing
for an attack. Young Prince Alphonsus is sent by his
mother, the Empress Sabine, to reassure the people while
she works to quell the threat of war. But Alphonsus has
other problems on his mind, including a great secret: He
has a clock in his chest where his heart should be—and
it’s begun to run backwards, counting down to his
unknown fate. Searching for answers about the clock,
Alphonsus meets Esme, a Hierophant girl who has returned
to the empire in search of a sorceress known as the
Nachtfrau. When riddles from their shared past threaten
the future of the empire, Alphonsus and Esme must learn
to trust each other and work together to save it—or see
the destruction of everything they both love.
Beyond the Western Sea 1: The Escape from Home Avi
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Simonds sets out to teach the boy how to become the
rightful English king. Lambert has everything to gain
and nothing to lose, or so he thinks. Yet in this
dangerous battle for the throne, Lambert is not prepared
for what’s to come—or for what it really means to play
at being a king.
Night Journeys Avi 2000-01 In 1768, a young boy, who has
been recently adopted by a Quaker family, seeks his
opportunity to break away from the family by capturing a
runaway indentured servant.
Iron Thunder Avi 2010-02-12 Iron Thunder
Nothing But the Truth Avi 2010 Ninth-grader Philip
Malloy's suspension for humming "The Star-Spangled
Banner" during homeroom becomes a national news story.
The Crispin: Cross of Lead Avi, 2002-04-29 H "Avi's plot
is engineered for maximum thrills, with twists, turns,
and treachery aplenty. . . . A page-turner to delight
Avi's fans, it will leave readers hoping for a sequel."Publishers Weekly (starred review) H " . . . [T]he book
is a page-turner from beginning to end . . . [A]
meticulously crafted story, full of adventure, mystery,
and action." -School Library Journal (starred review)
"Historical fiction at its finest."-VOYA
Loyalty Avi 2022-02-08 Newbery Medalist Avi explores the
American Revolution from a fresh perspective in the
story of a young Loyalist turned British spy navigating
patriotism and personal responsibility during the leadup to the War of Independence. When his father is killed
by rebel vigilantes, Noah flees with his family to
Boston. Intent on avenging his father, Noah becomes a
spy for the British and firsthand witness to the power
of partisan rumor to distort facts, the hypocrisy of men
who demand freedom while enslaving others, and the human
connections that bind people together regardless of
stated allegiances. Awash in contradictory information
and participating in key events leading to the American
Revolution, Noah must forge his own understanding of
right and wrong and determine for himself where his
loyalty truly lies.
The Secret School Avi 2003 In 1925, fourteen-year-old
crispin-the-cross-of-lead-1-avi

Ida Bidson secretly takes over as the teacher when the
one-room schoolhouse in her remote Colorado area closes
unexpectedly. Reprint.
The Book Without Words Avi 2008-11-14 Having tried for
years to unlock the secrets of the magical Book Without
Words, old man Thorston dies in failure and the book is
passed on to his servant, Sybil, and her magical raven
who eagerly begin the process of breaking the code in
the hopes of gaining vast riches and eternal life-despite the great risks they know they will face.
Reprint.
Catch You Later, Traitor Avi 2015-03-10 From Newbery
Medalist Avi comes the thrilling and suspenseful story
of an ordinary American family who falls under suspicion
during the 1950s Red Scare. It’s 1951, and twelve-yearold Pete Collison is a regular kid who loves detective
stories and radio crime dramas. When an FBI agent shows
up at Pete’s doorstep, accusing Pete’s father of being a
Communist, Pete is caught in a real-life mystery. Could
there really be Commies in his family? PRAISE FOR CATCH
YOU LATER, TRAITOR: “Suspenseful . . . Authentic period
details--such as popular radio programs and the ongoing
rivalry between the Dodgers and the Giants--add a
colorful backdrop to Pete’s quest as he navigates the
murky gray area between truth and fiction. An excellent
introduction to the frenzy of the McCarthy era.”
—Publishers Weekly, starred review "Avi, a master of
historical fiction, vividly recreates not only the
neighborhoods and pop culture of period Brooklyn, but
the runaway paranoia that dominated daily life in the
early years of the Cold War. With each clue Pete
uncovers, the tension picks up, engaging readers in
solving the dual mystery of his father’s past and
identifying his accuser whose name is kept a wellconcealed surprise until the last moment . . . As a
mystery, historical fiction, and love letter to 1950s
Brooklyn, this novel succeeds on every level." —School
Library Journal, starred review “Avi’s tale of one
Brooklyn family living in a time of intolerance
effectively explores the natures of suspicion, loyalty,
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and freedom, following a young protagonist who comes to
learn the importance of freedom of speech and ‘staying
true to your own thoughts.’” —The Horn Book Magazine “An
involving, twisty mystery, grounded by the palpable
emotional threat of Pete’s father being taken away. An
accomplished historical mystery by one of kid lit’s most
reliable craftspeople.” —Booklist “Thought-provoking . .
. Avi builds Pete’s story, told in the first person,
with page-turning tension and memorable characters that
will leave readers with a strong sense of the insidious
power wielded by the FBI and McCarthyites.” —Kirkus
Reviews A Spring 2015 Kids’ Indie Next List Pick A
Junior Library Guild Selection
Don't You Know There's a War On? Avi 2016-03-08 World
War II is on everyone's mind and in every headline, and
Howie Crispers has a hunch that his school principal is
a spy. With a little snooping around, Howie finds out
something even more alarming. Principal Lomister may not
be a spy, but he is plotting to get rid of Howie's
favorite teacher. Howie's dad is fighting Nazis
overseas, and his mom is working hard to support the war
effort, so Miss Gossim is the only person Howie can
depend on. With the help of his friends, and a plan
worthy of radio show superhero Captain Midnight, Howie
intends to save Miss Gossim!
The True Confessions of Charlotte Doyle Avi 2015-10-27
Avi's treasured Newbery Honor Book now in expanded After
Words edition!Thirteen-year-old Charlotte Doyle is
excited to return home from her school in England to her
family in Rhode Island in the summer of 1832. But when
the two families she was supposed to travel with
mysteriously cancel their trips, Charlotte finds herself
the lone passenger on a long sea voyage with a cruel
captain and a mutinous crew. Worse yet, soon after
stepping aboard the ship, she becomes enmeshed in a
conflict between them! What begins as an eagerly
anticipated ocean crossing turns into a harrowing
journey, where Charlotte gains a villainous enemy . . .
and is put on trial for murder!After Words material
includes author Q & A, journal writing tips, and other
crispin-the-cross-of-lead-1-avi

activities that bring Charlotte's world to life!
The Mayor of Central Park Avi 2005-03-15 Life is good
for Oscar Westerwit. He's the mayor of Central Park -the greatest place on earth for the squirrels,
chipmunks, mice, and other animals who live there. He's
the shortstop and manager of his baseball team. What
could be bad? Plenty! Big Daddy Duds, jewel thief, allaround thug, and leader of rats, is about to take over
the park. And when he does, the other animals who live
there will be turned out of their homes. Everyone looks
to Oscar to save the day, but he may not even be able to
save himself. . . .
Splendors and Glooms Laura Amy Schlitz 2012-08-28
Newbery Medalist Laura Amy Schlitz brings her sorcery to
a Victorian gothic thriller — an enthralling, darkly
comic tale that would do Dickens proud. The master
puppeteer, Gaspare Grisini, is so expert at manipulating
his stringed puppets that they appear alive. Clara
Wintermute, the only child of a wealthy doctor, is
spellbound by Grisini’s act and invites him to entertain
at her birthday party. Seeing his chance to make a
fortune, Grisini accepts and makes a splendidly gaudy
entrance with caravan, puppets, and his two orphaned
assistants. Lizzie Rose and Parsefall are dazzled by the
Wintermute home. Clara seems to have everything they
lack — adoring parents, warmth, and plenty to eat. In
fact, Clara’s life is shadowed by grief, guilt, and
secrets. When Clara vanishes that night, suspicion of
kidnapping falls upon the puppeteer and, by association,
Lizzie Rose and Parsefall. As they seek to puzzle out
Clara’s whereabouts, Lizzie and Parse uncover Grisini’s
criminal past and wake up to his evil intentions.
Fleeing London, they find themselves caught in a trap
set by Grisini’s ancient rival, a witch with a deadly
inheritance to shed before it’s too late. Newbery Medal
winner Laura Amy Schlitz’s Victorian gothic is a rich
banquet of dark comedy, scorching magic, and the
brilliant and bewitching storytelling that is her
trademark.
I, Emma Freke Elizabeth Atkinson 2010-11-01 I, Emma
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Freke is a charming search-for-identity story about
Emma—the only "normal" member of her quirky family.
While Emma desperately tries to find her niche, she
discovers that perhaps it's better to be her own "freak"
than someone else's Freke.
The Seer of Shadows Avi 2016-03-08 Horace Carpetine does
not believe in ghosts. Raised to believe in science and
reason, Horace Carpetine passes off spirits as
superstition. Then he becomes an apprentice photographer
and discovers an eerie—and even dangerous—supernatural
power in his very own photographs. When a wealthy lady
orders a portrait to place by her daughter's gravesite,
Horace's employer, Enoch Middleditch, schemes to sell
her more pictures—by convincing her that her daughter's
ghost has appeared in the ones he's already taken. It's
Horace's job to create images of the girl. Yet Horace
somehow captures the girl's spirit along with her
likeness. And when the spirit escapes the photographs,
Horace discovers he's released a ghost bent on a deadly
revenge. . . .
The Man Who Was Poe Avi 2013-06-25 This heart-stopping
historical mystery from plot-master Avi will reach the
wide audience it deserves with its fresh and compelling
new cover treatment! The night Edmund's twin sister,
Sis, goes missing, the streets of nineteenth-century
Providence, Rhode Island, are filled with menacing
shadows. As Edmund frantically searches the city, he
tries to make sense of what happened: He only left Sis
alone long enough to buy bread. How did she vanish in
the mere minutes he was gone? Just as Edmund is about to
lose hope of finding her, a stranger appears out of the
mist and offers to help. But the man is gloomy and full
of secrets. He seems to need Edmund to carry out plans
of his own. Can Edmund trust him? And if he doesn't take
the chance, how will he ever find his sister?
A Guide for Using Crispin: The Cross of Lead in the
Classroom Melissa Hart 2004-02
Poppy Avi 2018-03-27 Boston Globe-Horn Book Award Winner
* ALA Notable Book * ALA Booklist Editors’ Choice *
School Library Journal Best Book In the second book in
crispin-the-cross-of-lead-1-avi

the Tales of Dimwood Forest by Newbery Medal-winning
author Avi, a tiny deer mouse named Poppy dares to stand
up to a tyrannical owl. The story is accompanied by
inviting illustrations from Caldecott Medal-winning
artist Brian Floca. “This exciting story is richly
visual. The underlying messages, to challenge unjust
authority and to rely on logic and belief in oneself,
are palatably blended with action and suspense.” —
School Library Journal Poppy knew she was taking a risk
following her beloved Ragweed to Bannock Hill, but a
night of dancing with the handsome golden mouse was just
too tempting. So when Ragweed is scooped up by the
sinister owl, Mr. Ocax, who rules over Dimwood forest,
she’s devastated. Her whole life she was warned of Mr.
Ocax’s evil ways…how could she have been so foolish to
put herself and Ragweed at risk? To make matters worse,
when Poppy attempts to move with her family to a
different part of the woods where the food supply is
richer, Mr. Ocax refuses to let them go. Despite what
she’s been led to believe for years, Mr. Ocax is not as
strong as he wants the mice to think he is. Armed with
the bravery, gumption, and wit of a hero, Poppy embarks
on a dangerous quest—joined by the irascible but lovable
porcupine, Ereth—to defeat Mr. Ocax and lead her family
to a better home. A perennially popular story of courage
and determination, Poppy is a fixture on state award
lists and in classrooms across the country.
Song of the Current Sarah Tolcser 2017-06-08 Caroline
Oresteia is destined for the river. Her father is a
wherryman, as was her grandmother. All Caro needs is for
the river god to whisper her name, and her fate is
sealed. But at seventeen, Caro may be too late. So when
pirates burn ships and her father is arrested, Caro
volunteers to transport mysterious cargo in exchange for
his release. Secretly, Caro hopes that by piloting her
own wherry, the river god will finally speak her name.
But when the cargo becomes more than Caro expected, she
finds herself caught in a web of politics and lies. With
much more than her father's life at stake, Caro must
choose between the future she knows, and the one she
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could have never imagined.
Tales from Silver Lands Charles J. Finger 2017-09-20
Atmospheric woodcuts illustrate this Newbery Awardwinning collection of 19 South American folktales.
Fables of talking animals, witches, giants, and ordinary
people in supernatural settings provide insights into
regional values and culture.
The Fighting Ground Avi 2016-03-08 Scott O’Dell Award
for Best Historical Fiction * ALA Notable Book * ALA
Best Books for YA Newbery Medal-winning author Avi tells
the “compelling story of a young boy’s first encounter
with war and how it changes him.”—Publishers Weekly
Jonathan may be only thirteen years old, but with the
Revolutionary War unfolding around him, he’s more
certain than ever that he wants to be a part of it—to
fight for independence alongside his brother and cousin
to defeat the British. But Jonathan’s father, himself
wounded from battle, refuses to let his son join the
front lines. When Jonathan hears the tavern bell toll,
calling all soldiers to arms, he rushes to enlist
without telling his dad. Gun in hand, Jonathan falls in
with a militia and marches onward to the fighting
ground. It feels like he’s been waiting his whole life
for this moment. But no amount of daydreaming could
prepare Jonathan for what he encounters. In just twentyfour hours, his life will be forever changed—by his
fellow soldiers, unsuspecting enemies, and the
frightening and complicated realities of war. More than
thirty years after its publication, award-winner The
Fighting Ground continues to be an important work of
historical fiction for young readers.
The Steep and Thorny Way Cat Winters 2016-03-08 A
thrilling reimagining of Shakespeare’s Hamlet, The Steep
and Thorny Way tells the story of a murder most foul and
the mighty power of love and acceptance in a state gone
terribly rotten. 1920s Oregon is not a welcoming place
for Hanalee Denney, the daughter of a white woman and an
African-American man. She has almost no rights by law,
and the Ku Klux Klan breeds fear and hatred in even
Hanalee’s oldest friendships. Plus, her father, Hank
crispin-the-cross-of-lead-1-avi

Denney, died a year ago, hit by a drunk-driving
teenager. Now her father’s killer is out of jail and
back in town, and he claims that Hanalee’s father wasn’t
killed by the accident at all but, instead, was poisoned
by the doctor who looked after him—who happens to be
Hanalee’s new stepfather. The only way for Hanalee to
get the answers she needs is to ask Hank himself, a
“haintâ€? wandering the roads at night.
Sophia's War Avi 2013-09-24 In 1776, after witnessing
the execution of Nathan Hale in New York City, which was
newly occupied by the British army, young Sophia
Calderwood resolves to do all she can to help the
American cause, including becoming a spy.
A Teacher's Guide to Crispin: The Cross of Lead Greg
Slingerland 2016-01-04 A Teacher's Guide to Crispin: The
Cross of Lead is a complete novel study for Avi's novel
Crispin: The Cross of Lead. Students will be pushed
beyond a cursory reading of the novel with questions and
activities geared towards using higher order thinking
skills. Students will step into the lives of the various
characters and explore the different themes through
comprehensive questions and activities. This guide
includes: chapter by chapter questions, full and in
depth answer keys, writing activities, discussion
questions, before and after reading ideas, tests and
keys, research ideas, and vocabulary building exercises.
Crispin: The End of Time Avi 2010-06-15 As long as I
could keep myself out of bondage, I would be true to
Bear's teaching. And so it was that beyond all else, I
was determined to keep my freedom. After the death of
their beloved mentor, Bear, Crispin and Troth are more
desperate than ever, wandering the desolate French
countryside, where they don't speak the language and
know no one. The only hope they cling to is that somehow
they can reach Iceland, where Bear had said there were
no kings or lords, and where they can live in freedom.
Crispin is determined to fulfill this dream, both for
himself and to honor Bear's memory. But the road to
liberty is filled with danger, betrayal, and loss.
Crispin must decide for himself what freedom really
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means—and how high a price he is willing to pay for it.
Crispin: At the Edge of the World Avi 2010-04-27 The
more I came to know of the world, the more I knew I knew
it not. He was a nameless orphan, marked for death by
his masters for an unknown crime. Discovering his name—
Crispin—only intensified the mystery. Then Crispin met
Bear, who helped him learn the secret of his full
identity. And in Bear—the enormous, red-bearded juggler,
sometime spy, and everyday philosopher—Crispin also
found a new father and a new world. Now Crispin and Bear
have set off to live their lives as free men
The Lost Tools of Writing Level One CiRCE Institute
2015-01-01
Crispin: The Cross of Lead - Literature Kit Gr. 7-8 Nat
Reed 2009-12-01 In this State Standards-aligned
Literature Kit™, we divide the novel by chapters or
sections and feature reading comprehension and
vocabulary questions. In every chapter, we include
Before You Read and After You Read questions. The Before
You Read activities prepare students for reading by
setting a purpose for reading. They stimulate background
knowledge and experience, and guide students to make
connections between what they know and what they will
learn. The After You Read activities check students'
comprehension and extend their learning. Students are
asked to give thoughtful consideration of the text
through creative and evaluative short-answer questions
and journal prompts. Also included are writing tasks,
graphic organizers, comprehension quiz, test prep, word
search, and crossword to further develop students'
critical thinking and writing skills, and analysis of
the text. About the Novel: Crispin: The Cross of Lead is
the Newbery Medal winning story of a young boy hiding
from the law. Set in 14th Century England, the young
boy, only known as Crispin, finds himself on the run
from Lord Furnival and his evil steward, John Aycliffe.
When Crispin overhears the private conversation of
Aycliffe and another man in the forest, he becomes the
object of a massive hunt. Crispin then flees from the
area after his only allies, his mother and Father
crispin-the-cross-of-lead-1-avi

Quinel, are dead. Crispin soon meets up with Bear, a
travelling entertainer, who trains him in the arts of
the mummer. Bear is not what he seems however, and
Crispin is thrown into a life full of dangerous
adventures that lead to a dramatic ending where the
secret of Crispin’s heritage is revealed. All of our
content is aligned to your State Standards and are
written to Bloom's Taxonomy.
Strange Happenings Avi 2006 Five original stories where
strange changes occur, from a boy and a cat changing
places and a young man learning the price of selfishness
to an invisible princess finding herself.
Ragweed Avi 2018-03-27 The first book in the beloved
Poppy series by Newbery Medal–winning author Avi, with
illustrations from Caldecott Medal–winning artist Brian
Floca, is available as an ebook for the first time! A
mouse has to do what a mouse has to do. Ragweed is
determined to see the world. He leaves his family and
cozy country home and sets off by train for the big
city. What wonders await him: music, excitement, new
friends...and cunning, carnivorous cats! Silversides is
the purring president of F.E.A.R. (Felines Enraged About
Rodents), a group dedicated to keeping cats on top,
people in the middle, and mice on the bottom. Can
Ragweed and his motley yet musical crew of city
nice—Clutch, Dipstick, Lugnut, and Blinker—band together
to fight their feline foe?
Keeper'n Me Richard Wagamese 2018-10-02 At three years
old, Garnet Raven is taken from his home on an Ojibway
reserve and placed in a series of foster homes. In his
mid-teens, he escapes at the first available opportunity
only to find himself cast adrift on the streets of the
big city, trying to avoid its bleak underbelly. By age
twenty, Garnet is in jail. While there, he receives an
unexpected letter from his long-forgotten native family,
and the sudden communication from his past spurs him to
return to the reserve following his release from jail.
Deciding to stay awhile, Garnet's life is changed
completely when he is initiated into the ways of the
Ojibway - both ancient and modern - by Keeper, a friend
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of his grandfather, and one of the last founts of their
people's history. Garnet comes to discover his sense of
place - and of self.
Historical Fiction for Young Readers (grades 4-8) John
Thomas Gillespie 2008 Presents an introduction to
historical fiction for readers in grades four through
eight, listing eighty titles of works for this age group
and providing plot summaries, characters, historical
background, and selected passages for discussion.
Crispin Margaret E. Whisnant 2008-07-01 A teacher's
classroom-ready TOTAL resource with 8 components: (1)
chapter summaries, (2) prereading activities, (3)
vocabulary lists with definitions and activities, (4)
short answer questions, (5) chapter-by-chapter and whole
book comprehension tests, (6) think/write/create openended activities, chapter-by-chapter and whole book (7)
graphic organizers for writing, and (8) answer keys.
Some pages are illustrated with black and white clip
art.Also suitable for home school programs and
independent study. Reproductible. 134 pages.
Avi Michael A. Sommers 2003-12-15 Discusses the life and
work of this popular author, including his writing
process and methods, inspirations, a critical discussion
of his books, biographical timeline, and awards.
Crispin: The Cross of Lead Avi 2010-07-25 Newbery Medal
winner The Cross of Lead is "a page-turner from
beginning to end... full of adventure, mystery, and
action" (School Library Journal). "Avi's plot is
engineered for maximum thrills, with twists, turns, and
treachery aplenty. . . . A page-turner to delight Avi's
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fans, it will leave readers hoping for a sequel."Publishers Weekly (starred review) " . . . [T]he book is
a page-turner from beginning to end . . . [A]
meticulously crafted story, full of adventure, mystery,
and action." -School Library Journal (starred review)
"Historical fiction at its finest."-VOYA
Lifestyles of Gods and Monsters Emily Roberson
2019-10-22 Greek mythology meets the Kardashians in
Emily Roberson's Lifestyles of Gods and Monsters, a
fresh, fast-paced debut young adult novel about
celebrity culture, family dynamics, and finding love
amidst it all. Sixteen-year-old Ariadne’s whole life is
curated and shared with the world. Her royal family’s
entertainment empire is beloved by the tabloids, all
over social media, and the hottest thing on television.
The biggest moneymaker? The Labyrinth Contest, a TV
extravaganza in which Ariadne leads fourteen teens into
a maze to kill a monster. To win means endless glory; to
lose means death. In ten seasons, no one has ever won.
When the gorgeous, mysterious Theseus arrives at the
competition and asks Ariadne to help him to victory, she
doesn’t expect to fall for him. He might be acting
interested in her just to boost ratings. Their chemistry
is undeniable, though, and she can help him survive. If
he wins, the contest would end for good. But if she
helps him, she doesn’t just endanger her family’s
empire—the monster would have to die. And for Ariadne,
his life might be the only one worth saving. Ariadne’s
every move is watched by the public and predestined by
the gods, so how can she find a way to forge her own
destiny and save the people she loves?
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